

VETERANS MEMORIAL CENTER, INC.

400 S. Sykes Creek Parkway Merritt Island, Florida 32952 Phone: (321) 453-1776 • Fax: (321) 453-1152



Kevin Ivey 1 July 2016 and Ivey's Construction 4060 N. Courtenay Pkwy Merritt Island, FL 32935

Dear Mr. Ivey and Team,

I wanted to take a minute to express appreciation to you for your generous donation of \$1000 today to support our 2016 Expansion effort. You will be recognized as Bronze Level corporate donor as well as a Major Platinum Level In-Kind Donor and on our Bronze Plaque at the new Museum Building. Please remember that we will again recognize these donor levels at our grand opening on Veterans Day, 11 November 2016, from 0900-1030 and we hope you will attend. You are welcome to check the progress any-time as well. Thanks to all the IVEY team for a very special and "aggressive" heart-engaged project to give us the building, inside which we will make the best military museum in Florida not in government hands.

So, on behalf of the Center and Veterans of Brevard, I wanted to write to tell you how important your support to the VMC Expansion Program will be. Your donation will help our newest effort related to that Expansion and Enhancement Project (EEP) — raising funds to provide for the interior of the new Military Museum and renovate, up-

grade and improve the existing 30 year old facility once the museum moves to its new spaces.

Meanwhile, the County of Brevard has accelerated its \$1.0M creation of the rest of the 80 acre Veterans Memorial Park (VMP) located adjacent to the Center. The Grand Opening of the Museum, Plaza, Library, Center and Expanded VMP on Veterans Day, November 11, 2016. Things are, indeed, moving quickly and we are "all-in" on the many projects now.

Please continue to help us spread the word to and beyond FCB using the "Make a Difference" trifold brochure.

Again, thank you for your support.

Best regards,

Donn Weaver

Brevard Veterans Memorial Center

Chairman, Expansion Committee

(321) 613-2403